
10/10/2018 

MRS Caroline Mathie 
- 98 Edgecliffe Boulevarde BVD 
Collaroy Plateau NSW 2097 
Cmathie@gtlaw.com.au 

RE: DA2018/1481 - 1 / 0 Veterans Parade NARRABEEN NSW 2101

We are a family with young children living in Collaroy Plateau just near the entrance to the War 
Veterans Home and are very concerned to hear about the proposal to erect an enormous 
telecoms tower in the Wat Veterans Village - 40m is extremely high and apart from the fact it 
will be a complete eyesore (in a community that is just celebrating getting rid of the ugly water 
tower), I understand that there could be negative effects on the health of the local community. 
My children are at Wheeler Heights Public School which is close to the proposed site and I do 
not want them to be exposed to these negative effects. If such a tower really is needed, surely 
there are more appropriate, remoter places in the national Parks or elsewhere, not in the 
middle of a suburban area? Please can you object to this application. Best regards, Caroline 

Sent: 10/10/2018 12:13:29 AM
Subject: Online Submission


